
 
 
 
 

Dear Prof Bandyopadhyay, Bankura University 

We are all deeply saddened and concerned about the current situation in 
India, caused by COVID-19. On behalf of all of us here at the University of 

Wollongong (UOW), I would like to extend my sincere thoughts to Bankura 
University and people across India who have been severely impacted by the virus.   

The global community of Higher Education institutions offers tremendous support to 

each other in times of need and I offer Bankura University our full support in any 
way we can as this situation unfolds.     
  

At UOW, our global impact is strengthened through our collaborative network of 
partners across the globe.  We recognise that our partnership with Bankura 
University forms an integral part of our own success. We wish you and your 

colleagues the best of health in navigating through these challenging times and look 
forward to our continued mutual success in the future.   

Please stay safe and keep well.   

  
Best regards,   

Professor Alex Frino   

Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Global Strategy)   
 


